
From: Vincent  

Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 2:41 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: opposition of project for City file D01-20003 and D02-20009 

City Clerk: 

My name is Ziqiu Wang and I live at 5 Drynoch Ave. 

I am writing today to express my strong opposition to the following project: 

City file:  D01-20003 and D02-20009 

I have been living in this community for 4 years and really loved this nice quiet 
neighborhood. I was so SHOCKED to hear that there is a proposal to build an 11 Story 
Apartment near the corner of Snively and Bayview.  

Please sincerely take below factors into consideration: 

1) This 11 story apartment project will definitely not suit this community as the entire 
area is composed of Single Families only. There are NO any town houses and NO 
apartments. 

2) This project will cause great damage to the Provincially Significant Wetlands that are 
situated behind the proposed development.  

3) Snively Street will become a very very busy parking street  to significantly affect the 
traffic to the Yong Street. This will also raise a lot of safety concerns.   

Based on above, this is really a Horrible project.  

I strongly opposite this project.  

Sincerely Yours. 

Ziqiu Wang 


